
Note: This email was edited only to remove our personal email address, name and account information. 
 

From: -------@excite.com 

Subject: RE: New Playa Grande Owners on 12/13/2008 - Fractional Ownership  

Date: 03/04/2009 08:41 AM  

To: fred_magid@hotmail.com 

Attachments: 

 
  

Freddy, 

 

We sent you an email last week, haven’t heard back from you.  Just sending you another 

reminder about our upcoming deadline that you set.  You stated we would receive a 

check for the liquidation of our Grand Mayan property within 90 days.   Just to let you 

know, we are now over 80 days.   So we are reminding you with this email, if you have 

them mail a check to us by Friday, March 6, we should receive it by the time that you 

promised. 

 

Hope all is well with you.  Thank you in advance for taking care of this. 
 

 


